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April 7, 2008
Dear MoCHIP Volunteer,

The Missouri Child Identification and Protection Program (MoCHIP) has come a long way since its inception in August of 2005. Our successes have been phenomenal; the dedication of everyone involved beyond compare, making MOCHIP is the most successful and comprehensive of the CHIP programs nationally. 

It is the dedication of our Lodges, coordinators, and loyal volunteers like you that help make our program the success it is. Each week we see members of the Masonic Family and community guests working together to help protect Missouri’s youngest citizens. Due to your efforts, MoCHIP and the Masonichip program there have been more than 1,200,000 children processed collectively.

It is with great appreciation that the Missouri Masonic Children’s Foundation thanks you for your efforts and support.

Fraternally,

David Ramsey, President

Nicholas R. Cichielo, State Coordinator 
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